## Soap Box Derby of Culpeper



## 2005 Soap Box Derby of Culpeper Committee

Paul Bates, Sr Paul Bates Todd Brown HB Chapman Nancy Garrett Stan Karas Ann Mattingly Steve Nixon Mike Olinger Thom Pellikaan Claire St. Jaques Frankie Troilo Tony Troilo

November 2005

Culpeper Ruritan Club,

Thank you for your support and sponsorship for the 2005 Soap Box Derby of Culpeper this past summer. We greatly appreciate your generosity and hope you will join us next year, for our Fourth Annual Soap Box Derby of Culpeper. Thanks to the support of our community, more of our youth will enjoy an everlasting childhood memory. By the way, the adults seem just as intrigued with these gravity-powered racers as the drivers themselves. This makes for a great day of FUN, EXCITEMENT and COMPETITION -- hope you don't miss it --- last Saturday of June.

Our third year annual Soap Box Derby was a great day as seventy eight young drivers raced down our version of "Derby Downs" on Blue Ridge Avenue in Culpeper. We are proud of our three Champions; Lauren Chapman, Ciera Backe, and Hunter Chapman V, they represented Culpeper with pride this past July at the *All-American Soap Box Derby World Championship Race* held in Akron, Ohio. We feel that all of our drivers in this area are "champions," and we are excited to bring the Soap Box Derby to the streets of Culpeper next year for more youngsters to have memories that will last a lifetime.

This amazing event would not be possible without the help and support from businesses and individuals like yourself. To help show your support, we have enclosed a plaque for display. We hope to have a similar plaque every year to show your continued support of the Soap Box Derby and the children of this community. Thank you for helping us make the Soap Box Derby a reality, and one of the best derbies in the country.

See You at the Track,